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Dar es Salaam, Tuesday, 12 December 2023 – Following the appointment of China Civil and 
Engineering and Construction Corporation (CCECC) as the negotiator for the prospective 
engagement of a Chinese operator in the revitalization of TAZARA, CCECC has formed and 
dispatched a Task Force to conduct a comprehensive business and technical inspection of the 
Tanzania-Zambia Railway Authority (TAZARA). 
The inspection is to be carried out from Dar es Salaam in Tanzania to Kapiri-Mposhi in Zambia, 
with the aim being to assess TAZARA's operational and business model, setting the stage for the 
submission by CCECC of an optimized TAZARA Revitalization Proposal to the Shareholders of 
TAZARA. 
CCECC’s Task Force Team will engage in substantive discussions covering critical aspects, 
including the operational and management model of TAZARA, the proposed financing plan 
facilitated by the China Development Bank, local taxation policies, and related matters.  
The 11-member Team is led by Mr. Peng Danyang, the Managing Director of the Ethiopia-Djibouti 
Railway in East Africa, which operates under a public-private partnership model, involving 
collaboration between the governments of Ethiopia and Djibouti and Railway Operation Limited, 
a subsidiary of CCECC. 
The review deliberations are positioned to enhance and refine the TAZARA Revitalization 
Proposal, preparing it for thorough consideration by successive layers of authority that have been 
established for TAZARA’s revitalisation agenda.  
The proposition will undergo scrutiny by the Tanzania-Zambia Joint Technical Committee, 
followed by evaluation from the Tanzania-Zambia Steering Committee and, ultimately, the refined 
proposal will be presented to the Tripartite Working Group, which includes Ministers from the 
Governments of Tanzania and Zambia, as well as China’s Ambassadors to Tanzania and Zambia.  
This multi-stage review process underscores the commitment to a comprehensive assessment 
and collaboration at various levels of governance before TAZARA is transferred into the hands of 
a Chinese Investor.  
Emphasizing the importance of these negotiations, the Tripartite Working Group has set April 
2024 as the target for the completion of the TAZARA Revitalization discussions. 

Tanzania-Zambia Railway Authority 
 

ORIGINAL SIGNED 

Conrad K Simuchile, Head Public Relations 
Email: hpr@tazarasite.com 
WhatsApp: +255783803074 

Website: www.tazarasite.com 


